
 

 

Mach 17, 2020 

RE:  8th Grade Washington DC Trip 

 

Eighth-Grade Parent, 

I would like to give you an update on the Washington D.C. trip. As a result of the health crisis currently 
being experienced, it is likely that we will not be taking our trip to Washington D.C. this spring. We are 
currently working with our travel company to attempt to re-schedule the trip for this fall. At this point 
we have no details, but we are going to make every effort possible to ensure our students get to make 
the trip. As details become available from our conversations with the travel company, I will share them 
with you. 

I have contacted our high school principal, Mr. Jesko, and he is aware that we may have a large number 
of our freshman class next year going to Washington D.C.  

We thank you in advance for your patience and flexibility.  

 
Brad Clark 
Middle School Principal 

 


